
Friday Update, April 2, 2021 

 Good evening Sulphur Springs Families. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, your Superintendent with a Friday 

Update, April 2, 2021. 

 This past Monday, March 29th at 7:00 PM, the Board of Trustees held a Special Board meeting. Since the 
State and LA County Department of Public Health have decreased the physical distance between students 

from 6 feet to 3 feet, the Board of Trustees approved the District to adjust from an AM/PM schedule to a Full 
Day schedule for those families that wish to have their child attend school for in-person learning. 

 Last Tuesday, Principals emailed home a Placement Change Request form to all families to complete by 

today if they wanted their child’s instructional program adjusted. Full Day schedule for in-person learning 
will start on April 19th and continue to the end of the school year. During the week of April 12th, school staff 
will begin the process of informing families if their child will need to change classes to accommodate the 

parent request. All parents will be notified by April 16th if their child is affected by a class change. 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful spring break. We look forward to seeing all of the students return 
on April 12th. Thank you.  

  

 

 


